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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1005 allows a prospective juror to provide information from a physician assistant or 

advanced practice registered nurse regarding a condition which could prevent a person from 

performing jury service. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure would authorize certain medical professionals to verify exemption from jury duty 

for a prospective juror. In its current form, HB1005 is not anticipated to have an impact on state 

budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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